Carol Hart
The Wiring Whiz

Since I spent considerable time doing “mailers” and even more time getting frustrated at the lack of success, let me

congratulate you for getting at least one customer as a direct result of hundreds of bygone stamps bought at the

S.Windsor Post Office! That one is, of course, myself.

The Whiz team, headed by Chris has just about completed all of the various tasks in both my house and barn and 1
felt compelled to remind you (since I'm sure, as an owner, you ‘re only too well aware!) of some of the things a client
looks for before recommending a company to friends and neighbors. Professionalism, appearance, technical
skills,courtesy and honesty are the forerunners albeit not all of the attributes of your technical personnel. Chris has
electrical capabilities far beyond his years and never seems to make a misstep which is quite amazing for one his age.
The house service feed line was a bit of a challenge but totally surpassed by the barn which had hosted a “chipmunk”
party with the longest Romex grinder in history! As the owner, you are responsible for hiring and you have a lot to be
proud of with your staff. My congratulations and thanks for a job well done. I will gladly recommend your company
Jor any prospective customers.

Now, if you’ll excuse, me, I've got to go “varmint hunting”!

Sincerely;
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Robert Hatch

1080 Avery ST

S.W.



